

KATHY M. SHEEHAN MAYOR



CITY OF ALBANY
DEPARTMENT OF POLICE
165 HENRY JOHNSON BOULEVARD
ALBANY, NEW YORK 12210
TELEPHONE (518) 462-8012



BRENDAN COX
CHIEF OF POLICE

May 5, 2025

Daniel P. McCoy Albany County Executive 112 State Street Room 1200 Albany, New York 12207

Dear Mr. McCoy:

The Albany Police Department is proud to partner with Albany County on building a dedicated Street Psychiatry Team within the City of Albany. We understand the struggles of those afflicted with unmet behavioral health issues and especially those that are unsheltered and recognize this partnership brings about an opportunity to provide unique services to individuals in their own environment.

The police department is dedicating \$250,000 to this initiative which will be available upon the execution of the Memorandum of Agreement between the City and County.

Please let me know if you need any further information. I look forward to our continued partnership.

Thank you.

Brendan J Cox Chief of Police

BJC/et